5th August, 1936.

Mr. 8« B« K« Mghayi,
E«Ntabozuko, :
B.l‘liﬂ. 0. PQ

Dear 8ir,
With reference to our letter of 14th July regarding
the publication of ITYALA LAMA WEBLE in the new orthography,
we shall be glad to receive your reply as early as poessible.
Yours faithfully,
For THE LOVEDALE PRESS

DIRECTOR OF PUBLICATIONS.



